Danubius to become partners in Gundel

LL Partners, LP and Danubius Hotels Rt. are pleased to announce a new partnership in the world-renowned Gundel Restaurant and its related business (Bagolyvár, winery, wine cellars in Mád and Eger as well as trading of items with Gundel trademark).

The Gundel Restaurant in Budapest has been a symbol of combining art and refined hospitality during the past 100 years. In 1992, Ronald S. Lauder and George Lang, through LL Partners, re-opened the reconstructed restaurant which restored the atmosphere of the turn of the century but incorporated the up-to-date demands of elegance and refined style. In order to promote the future development of the Gundel legend, LL Partners and Danubius have now joined forces. As a first step Danubius acquired 49% of the business and, as a second step, application will be made to the Competition Office for approval for Danubius then to increase its stake by a further 17 2/3 %. In 2003 the revenue of the company was HUF 1.7 billion, 88% of which was realised in the restaurants and 12% in the production and trading activities.

Mr. Lauder said „For George Lang and me, the restoration of Gundel has been a labour of love as well as good business. Danubius has a great tradition in Hungarian hospitality and we believe they are the right partners to help Gundel reach even greater heights in the future.”

Sir Bernard Schreier, Chairman of Danubius, said „We have the greatest respect for what Mr. Lauder and Mr. Lang have achieved with Gundel over the last 12 years. It is a national treasure and we are confident that this new partnership will not just maintain Gundel’s pre-eminent position but also realise its huge potential for the benefit of all concerned.”

Mr. Gábor Buday will continue as managing director of the company which operates the Gundel Restaurant, the winery and other businesses.

Any questions should be directed to the following:

LL Partners: Mr. George Lang, telephone no.: + 1 212 721 3100

Danubius Hotels Rt.: 
Mr. John Smith, telephone no.: + 44 19 23 250 500


Mr. Sándor Betegh: telephone no.: + 36 1 889 4002

